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Kids Divan: School: Children’s Divan:   

 

Please encourage your kids to participate in kid’s divan every first Sunday of the month. Please get your child ready with Bani, 

Shabads, or Speeches. We will focus on themes for the month. 

 

Location: Norwalk Gurdwara at 11:15 am – 12:30 pm 

 

First Sunday of the month is half-day at GGSA followed by Children’s Divan. Please send email to neena2007@gmail.com or call 

at 203-563-9737 for any questions.  

 

Library Hours: Come and check out the Library for new books, every Sunday from 12:00 Noon to 1:00 pm except first Sunday 

of the month.  

 

Parent Orientation on October 13
th

 at 11:30 am:  Come and meet the teachers and find out what your kids are learning this year 

in the class rooms.  More details to follow.  You can preview the curriculums on our website:   
http://www.gtbf.org/index.php?option=com_content&task=view&id=43&Itemid=115 
 

Women Shelter Stamford Sewa 

 

Donate your time and volunteer.  Please come and do Sewa for any of the following:  

Preparation, Cooking & Serving at the Women Shelter in Stamford. 

 

Where: The meal can be prepared at the Norwalk Gurudwara or Women Shelter's kitchen (8 Woodland  

Place, Stamford CT).  

 

We need help from the Sangat in preparing as well as serving the meal. We serve from 6:00PM-7:00PM at the Women shelter in 

Stamford.  

 

Should you have any further questions, please contact   Reena Kaur or any of the community outreach program organizers.   

Looking forward to hearing from you and your support. 

 

Guru Fateh:   Reena Kaur- 203-595 9642    Neena Kaur- 203-563 9737    Tejinder Kaur- 203-219 3167 

 

Dear GGSA Families, 

 

Waheguru Ji Ka Khalsa Waheguru Ji Ki Fateh! 

 

Thank you very much for your generous contributions for the School Bag Drive to help economically disadvantage families in 

Norwalk community schools.  This year with your support we donated approximately 40 school bags. 

 

Please see attached thank you note on Carver Center’s blog.   http://carverheroes.org/2013/09/24/gifts-of-backpacks-for-carver-youth/ 

We look forward to your continuous support with Sikh community outreach programs!  

 

Regards:  Reena Kaur  Neena Kaur  and Tejinder Kaur 

 

 

GGSA had photo day last Sunday.  Big Thanks to Prabhjot Singh and Sonia Kaur for taking this Seva.  Photos will be posted on 

the website in couple of weeks. 
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